
Feedback Request: Utility Service 

Installation 

Dear [Customer Name], 

We hope this message finds you well. Thank you for choosing [Utility Company Name] for your 

recent service installation. 

Your feedback is invaluable to us. We would greatly appreciate it if you could take a few 

moments to share your experience regarding the installation process. 

Please answer the following questions: 

1. How satisfied were you with the installation service? 

2. Did our staff meet your expectations? 

3. Were there any areas for improvement? 

Feel free to provide any additional comments or suggestions. 

You can reply directly to this email or fill out our feedback form at [Feedback Form URL]. 

Thank you for your time and assistance! 

Best regards, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Utility Company Name] 

[Contact Information] 


